
Memorandum  

 

 
Date: March 22, 2024 
 
To: Members of Council  
 
From: Steve Burke, Manager, Strategic Policy Planning, Planning Department 
 
Subject: Agency Comments on Draft Future Caledon Official Plan 
 
The purpose of this memo is to provide Council and the public with the agency comments 
received regarding the February 2024 Draft Future Caledon Official Plan.  
 
On February 14, 2024 the draft Plan was circulated to agencies, stakeholders and residents, as 
identified in Planning Act notification requirements. Responses were received from the following 
agencies: 
 

• Region of Peel 
• Enbridge 
• Bell 
• Niagara Escarpment Commission 
• Peel District School Board (PDSB) 
• Ministry of Transportation (MTO) 
• Nottawasaga Valley Conservation Authority (NVCA) 
• Credit Valley Conservation (CVC) 
• Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) 

 
The feedback was reviewed and considered in the preparation of the March 2024 Future 
Caledon Official Plan, which is recommended for adoption by Council.  
 
 
Attachment 1 – Consolidated Region of Peel Comments, Plus Maps 
Attachment 2 – Other Agency Comments 
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